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Effective January 1st, 2020, APHRC membership dues will be increasing by $5 per license category. This nominal increase is the first 
increase that the Commission has seen in 10 years and is committed to keeping licensing fees as low as possible for all participants. As your 
renewals are sent out by Standardbred Canada six weeks prior to your birthday, the increase will be reflected prior to January 1st and will be 
charged accordingly should anyone renew early. For licensing applications please visit 
https://standardbredcanada.ca/files/APHRC%20Dual%20App2017.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


